B.P.CHALIHA COLLEGE
CLARIFICATION
             In view of the latest Govt.OM No.ABP.129/2018/175 Dated Dispur, 29th April, 2023; the corrigendum published in this paper on 18.06.2023 regarding reservation of the post of Assistant Professor in English for EWS category candidates, has been withdrawn. In this connection, it is clarified that as mentioned in our earlier advertisement dated June 13, 2023,the post of Assistant professor in English is unreserved (vide  RPN  09, UR).  Intending fresh candidates may appear for interview to be held on the 11th August, 2023 with documents original and photocopies both from HSLC onwards  at 10.00am at the chamber of the undersigned. Those who applied earlier need not apply again. Rest will remain same as published in our earlier advertisement dated June 13, 2023. Further, please bring a DD of Rs.1500/ on the day of interview in favour of principal, B.P.Chaliha College, Nagarbera payable at SBI, Mirza branch (IFSC SBIN0005242). For details, one may visit college website. www.bpchalihacollege.org.in 
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